ECCLESTON MERE COMMUNLTY PRIMARY SCHOOL

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

"THE SCROOL WITH A REART THAT BEATS TO VKT ES TUNE”

19th July 2024

As this academic year draws to a close, the end of term has been busy with school trips, sports days, Reception concerts, and our
Year 6 performance. It's been a joy to see so many smiling faces; the children had a great end to their school year. Thank you for

the many kind words and messages sent by parents this week too- they were gratefully received.

We said goodbye to our Year 6 pupils this week and thank them for their efforts over the past seven years. They have embodied
our school values and set a great example for future classes. Academically, our KS2 results are the best for a number of years,
with over 90% of Year 6 pupils meeting the expected standard in Reading, Maths, and Grammar. This is predicted to be much
higher than the national averages.

Over the summer, families will receive a new ‘Dates for your Diary’ document, along with any necessary information about our
return. In the meantime, | hope that all of our children and families have a restful break.
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Y6 Performance

The Year é play was fantastic this year, with many show-stopping
performances, as the children performed, ‘I'm an 11 Year Old, Get me
out of Here!” We were provided with a whistle stop tour of school f‘ A i

life, with some brief cameos from unsuspecting parents! All Year 6
families should now have received a link to the video of the play.
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At the other end of our school age-range, Reception pupils performed their end of year concert, demonstrating how far they have

Reception Concert

grown in their first year with us. They remembered lots of lyrics and dance moves, performing these in front of lots of adults! We

look forward to their journey through Eccleston Mere.

Sports Days—Y3/4 and Y5/6

Congratulations to our Y3-6 pupils who took part in Sports Day. Children showed
fantastic sportsmanship and teamwork, whilst also illustrating why we have had such
sporting success this year- we have some absolutely fantastic athletes in our school!

Attendance Awards

Apologies to all children who were due to receive their 100%

attendance award for the summer. Due to an error (entirely

mine), this was unable to take place. We value attendance Dates for Your Diary
greatly at Eccleston Mere and this assembly will take place
in the first week back at school. Any Year & leavers due to INSET DAY—Monday 2nd September 95.2%

receive the award will receive this over the summer holiday,

. ra . . School attendance this week!
with a certificate, badge and letter from me. First day back in school- Tuesday 3rd September

Best Wishes 94.9%

As mentioned in a previous communication, Mrs. Harper and
School attendance this year!
Mrs. Drury retired this week after 24 years of service. We
wish them all the best in the future. Miss Hughes and Mr.
Moore also depart, and we wish them well in the next stages 96%

of their careers. School target



